
Harriet Davis Seaside Holiday Trust

Autumn & Winter Breaks 2020

The Harriet Davis Trust is opening this year for autumn and winter 
breaks.   

The short break holidays are available during November 2020 until
the end of March 2021 (not including school holiday weeks, 
Christmas, New Year or bank holidays)

Breaks available:

3 night break – arriving Friday 4.00pm and departing Monday at 10.00am

4 night break – arriving Monday 4.00pm and departing Friday at 10.00am

7 night break – arriving on a Friday 4.00pm and departing Friday at 10.00am

In order to mitigate the risk for cross infection of Covid19, these breaks have been designed to allow a ‘safe
period’ between each family arriving and departing.

Our family helpers will be available by telephone but may not be offering the meet and greet service, 
depending on Covid 19 restrictions at the time.

N.B: Anyone who was disappointed with their holiday in 2020 as a result of the Covid 19 travel restrictions 
can roll over their holiday deposit which was paid in 2020 toward the cost of a winter break up until March 
2021).  

Hire Charges

Available from Monday 2nd November 2020 to Monday 22nd March 2021 

Breaks are not available during school holiday weeks, Christmas, New Year or bank holidays. Full payment
for your break is requested 14 days prior to arrival and is non-refundable.

*All breaks are subject to Welsh Government Covid19 restrictions at the time.

www.harriet-davis-trust.org.uk

Harriet Davis Seaside Holiday Trust.   Registered Charity No 1015096
Tenby Observer Offices, Tenby, Pembrokeshire, SA70 7JY

Temporary Office Tel: 01994 231123 (10.00am – 2.00pm) Email office@harriet-davis-trust.org.uk

House 3 nights Friday - 
Mon

4 nights Mon – 
Friday

7 nights Friday - 
Friday

The Wheelabout: 
Penally,  Tenby

£300 £400 £680

Caerwen:  Narberth £180 £220 £340
Harriet’s House: Tenby £180 £220 £340
Giltar View: Tenby £180 £220 £340


